
Alberta Securities Commission      August 2, 2011 
British Columbia Securities Commission 
Ontario Securities Commission 
Quebec Securities Commission 
Nova Scotia Securities Commission 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 

Re: Change of Auditors of Mistango River Resources Inc. (the “Company”) 
 
Please be advised that, in connection with National Instrument 51-102, that a copy of the Notice of 
Change of Auditors (the “Notice”) dated July 19, 2011 in respect of the above captioned change of 
auditors has been delivered to us. We have reviewed the Notice and, based on our knowledge at this 
time, we hereby notify the Commissions that: 
 

1. We agree with the statement that parker simone LLP, (the "Former Auditors") have resigned as 
auditors of the Corporation, effective July 15, 2011. 
 

2. We neither agree nor disagree with the statement that the Board of Directors of the Corporation 
has approved the proposal to appoint Palmer Reed Chartered Accountants ("Successor 
Auditors"), as the replacement auditors of the Corporation effective July 19, 2011. 

 
3. We agree with the statement that there have been no reservations in the Former Auditor’s Report 

on any of the Company’s financial statements commencing at the beginning of the two most 
recently completed fiscal years and ending on December 31, 2010.   
 

4. We agree with the statement that the Former Auditors did not audit any financial statement of the 
Company subsequent to the December 31, 2010 fiscal year of the Company. 
 

5. We agree with the statement that there were no disagreements or unresolved matters between 
the Former Auditor and Company as defined by National Instrument 51-102. 
 

6. We neither agree nor disagree with the statement that there have been no consultations as 
defined by National Instrument 51-102. 

 
 

Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
Licensed Public Accountants 

 

 

 


